
 

 

 

The City of Oneonta is accepting applications for the position of part-time 

Plumbing Inspector.  First review of applications will take place Feb 17.  

Applications and job description are available at the Personnel Office, 

258 Main St., or at www.oneonta.ny.us/personnel   EOE   
 

 

http://www.oneonta.ny.us/personnel

